From: Eric Hawkes < eric@ecid.org > Date: Mon, Jul 6, 2020 at 8:44 AM Subject: EID - Meeting Agenda??

To: David Bradford <<u>dave@ecid.org</u>>, Michael Hughes <<u>mike@ecid.org</u>>, Mike <<u>highscience@gmail.com</u>>, Brent Tippets <<u>brent@ecid.org</u>>, Jeremy Cook <<u>icook@cohnekinghorn.com</u>>, Don Barnett <<u>dbarnett@barnettwater.com</u>>

Hi Gentlemen,

I hope everyone had a safe and fun July 4th. I'm questioning whether we want to proceed with our meeting this week or cancel it or move it to next week.

I do not have any items that need to be approved that could not wait until our next meeting in August, and we do not have any additional agenda requests except for Brigham Fork, which now may not be the best time to have this discussion.

As for updates, we may have dodged the bullet with well #2, thus far, it appears the check valve at the wellhead was bad resulting in constricting the flows and increasing the amps on the motor to the point the telemetry would shut it off after 10 or 15 minutes. A water sample will be pulled and sent to the lab and it should be back in operation in the next couple of days (pending lab results and pump test).

I've contacted Badger meters and they will be coming out in the next couple of weeks to do a cellular data analysis on our system and we are getting things set up on the starter package.

We are in the middle of our external audit and there is a new fraud risk assessment questionnaire we need to go through, so expect something on that over the next few days.

Lastly, we have performed our lead /copper testing and looks like our test this round exceeded both lead and copper. I do not have any answers at this point in time and am not ready for public discussion until we have more communication with DDW this week. In the meantime, Mr Tracy continues to submit GRAMA requests on the same.

Thoughts on the meeting?

Eric Hawkes

- (p) 801.243.5741
- (e) eric@ECID.org
- (w) www.ECID.org